
30 second PSA:

Pinellas County Utilities needs your help. We are partnering with the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention on an important study that will help scientists better understand the 
links between water use and health across the country. If you receive the CDC Water and 
Health Study survey in the mail, we ask that you please take a few moments to fill it out. Your 
participation really does make a difference. Learn more at: cdc.gov/healthywater/study

15 second PSA:

We need your help! If you receive a survey asking about your water use and health, please fill 
it out. Learn more at cdc.gov/healthywater/study

A message from Pinellas County Utilities and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
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